
Hot Line No 1
Burnside Bowling Club AGM    Sunday 25th June 

Approx 80 members attended a very successful AGM on Sunday 
where  the results for the last financial  year and the budget for 
the  2017/18 season were accepted and approved.
This past year has been a challenge in many respects  and to find 
the financial results to be a such a strong poosition after so much 
has been achieved is gratifying to all.

A remit from Mike Small was presented to tne meeting for the 
Men's and Women's Championship Fours be changed from 
“entered teams” to “drawn teams “ for the 2017/18 season 
This remit is aimed to encourage a wider range of members to be 
involved  in the Championship Fours 
A wide range of opinions were expressed both for and againsst the
remit 
Following a ballot the format of the Championship Fours for Men 
and Women for the 2017 /18 season will be Drawn teams

We are all very pleased to welcome the new executive for the 
2017/ 18 year
President        Alan Bryce
Vice President Wayne McWhirter
Treasurer       Michael Haseman
Secretary       Brenda Turner
Executive
Vincent Chia
Selwyn Manning
Lindsay Hodder
Beryl Murphy
Don Lyall
See you all soon 
regards
Mort
26th June 2017


